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March 25, 2020 

 

RE: Learning Through Technology Extended 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Following the Governor's announcement today regarding Maryland Public Schools and the directive of 

the Archdiocese of Baltimore, The Catholic High School of Baltimore will extend its continuity of 

learning through technology until April 24, 2020. Students will receive information by email regarding 

this announcement from Mrs. Johnston. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these uncertain times. May God bless you and 

keep you safe and well. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Barbara D. Nazelrod 

President 

The Catholic High School of Baltimore 


